From: PUC Consumer Comments

To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Notice: A comment was submitted to PUCWeb
Date: Monday, September 13, 2021 12:00:06 PM

The following comments were submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: Susan Costanzo

Submission Time: Sep 13 2021 11:39AM
Email: jrsjc@cox.net

Telephone: 949-300-3572

Address: 511 Valley Club Drive

Hailey, ID 83333

Name of Utility Company: [PCo
Case ID: IPC-E-21-25

Comment: "I do not want these above ground power lines bordering our Property and
servicing the folks in Ketchum. This is way too pricey a project and does not make any
sense....also your interest rates are ridiculous! Especially NOW. When rates are super low. But
it will be na eyesore and many health issues may arise which makes us ALL liable for damges
to anyone's health. Please look to less expensive and Offensive alternatives. Underground
would not be less expensive in short term....but as far as our aesthetics and liability exposures
it would be HUGE! please consider ALL LINES UNDERGROUND. In today's huge litigious
world.....and all of us NEEDING to escape to this wonderful area to bring Ketchum and
surrounding communities our fair share of spending....we only ask to maintain the original
reason WE ALL COME HERE. We came 18 years ago.....and aren't planning to be run out by
some ugly and unhealthy lines above us while golfing and biking. Thank you. p.s.

Ketchum resident should pay this entire tab, since we goet none of the benefits of

these lines here at the Valley Club."
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